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From: Cyndi Sharkey
To: Mike Applegarth; Dustin Fratto
Subject: Fw: Bulk cleanup
Date: Monday, February 3, 2020 10:53:00 AM






From: Sharifa <sharifa1982@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, February 2, 2020 10:01 PM
To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: Bulk cleanup
 
Dear Ms. Sharkey,
I am a sandy resident (84094) and have heard about some changes to the bulk cleanup
program. I would like to voice my concerns about the new program. I would prefer to keep
the program as is rather than worrying about coordinating and ordering dumpsters for the
neighborhood. As a single, full time mother, i have loved the convenience of the bulk
cleanup program and not having large dumpsters in the neighborhood. I have also liked not
having to hoist large items myself into a dumpster. Additionally, being responsible for the
dumpster, if I order it for the neighborhood, makes it hard to know what everyone is
disposing of and if they are being responsible. I would love to keep the program as is. Thank
you!


Sharifa A.
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